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Greetings Student Affairs,
 
I wanted to let you know the Student Affairs and Institutional Equity statements on Mission,
Vision, and Value were reviewed and updated recently.  
Thank you to Matt Diischer, Heather Higgins-Dochtermann, Robert Jones, and Scott
Norenberg for your work on this project!
 
Here is a link to the updated Mission, Commitment and Values of SAIE.
 
For Our Good Things updates:
Thank you to Cathy Cusey for recognizing Patti Finneman in Student Health Service and to
Angela Seewald-Marquardt for recognizing Ryne Kisch in Admission. 
Patti and Ryne, thank you for your outstanding service in assisting students, staff, and visitors!
 
Please take a moment to submit a recognition of one of your colleagues – either within or
outside of your department. Thanks for participating in this project!
 

 
Laura
 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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